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1. Description of changes since the last course and decisions already made since last 
course date (if any was made): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. The strengths of the course's according to the students (summary based on quantitative 
results, text responses from the survey and any other evaluation during the course): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
3. The weaknesses of the course according to the students (summary based on 
quantitative results, text responses from the survey and any other evaluation during the 
course): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4. The teachers' analysis of the course's implementation and results: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5. Conclusions and suggestions for possible changes in order to develop the course and any 
decisions already made to develop the course before future course dates: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
6. Other comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	Text1: GG7023
	Text2: Palaeontology
	Text3: Timothy Topper, Sam Slater
	Text4: 8
	Text5: 8
	Text6: 7
	Text7: A number of lectures were changed from the previous year's course. This year some new lectures from the Palaeogenomics group at Stockholm University were included. The assessments however stayed the same (although the exam questions and assessment topics were updated) and the overall course contents and aims of the course remained the same.
	Text8: According to the students the strengths of the course were the teachers, who were knowledgeable and enthusiastic. The overall atmosphere of the course was deemed relaxed and the availability of the lecturers was appreciated. The students enjoyed the incorporation of fossil specimens into lectures and practicals and appreciated the tours of the collections and museum exhibitions. The Wikipedia assessment was also well received. 
	Text9: The deadlines of the assessments was seen as a weakness of the course. The students would appreciate if the assessments were spaced out a little more. The submission date of the Wikipedia page was just before the exam and the students felt they had to sacrifice time to study to complete that task. The students would also like a separate tutorial on the technical aspects of writing a Wikipedia page. Although the practicals were well received, some students felt that more practicals would be beneficial.
	Text10: The teachers felt that the course was an overwhelming success. The students were engaged and on numerous occasions prompted discussions showing that they were interested in the topic. We feel that the aims of the course were well implemented and the course content was taught at a level that was relevant and interesting for the students. We feel that this was relfected in the excellent grades that all of the students received at the end of the course. 
	Text11: The students feedback regarding the close submission date of the Wikipedia article and the final exam is noted. The date of the Wikipedia page submission can certainly be adjusted when the course is run again next year with the journal article review submitted earlier. There is also certainly the possibility to include more practicals into the course, or perhaps include more fossil material and practical components to lectures that are currently established. Although it might be difficult to teach all of the classes in chronological order, the arrangement of the classes will be reviewed, so that the content of the course flows more smoothly. 
	Text12: 


